
Cleveland Elementary Mandatory Uniform Policy 

 
All students are to wear uniforms daily, even on field trips, unless a notice stating otherwise 

has been sent home from school.  We offer these guidelines in a helpful way.  Proper dress 

is conducive to maintaining a positive educational atmosphere. 

o Students may wear solid color-no patterned socks or leggings 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

o Red, White, or Navy Blue  

o Short sleeve or long Sleeve with a collar required  

o School spirit t-shirts may be worn on Fridays ONLY 

o No logo or images printed on shirts 

o No hoodies allowed  

 

 

 

 

o Khaki or navy blue 

o Pants, shorts, or capri 

o Jumpers, skirts, and skorts must not be shorter than 2’’ 

above the knee, measured from the bend of the knee 

o All pants and shorts must be secured at the waist with a belt 

o No sagging, torn, ripped or cut-off bottoms 

o Blue, denim jeans may be worn on Fridays ONLY 

 o Standard, non-decorative belts or buckles 

 

o Tennis shoes of any style may be worn  
o Loafers or Oxfords 

o Must be securely fastened and suitable for outdoor activities 

o No open-toe or open-heel shoes 

 

 

 

 

Allowable Uniform Items 

 

 

o No hats, caps, or bandannas  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tops 

Bottoms 

Belts 

Shoes 

Socks/leggings 

Head Accessories 

Reminders 

o All students are expected to be dressed in uniform each day 

o Blue, denim jeans can be worn on Fridays ONLY with a school spirit t-shirt 

o All bottoms must be fitted and free of any holes, rips and/or designs 

o Non-logo polo tops, bottoms, and any other uniform items may be purchased anywhere you choose 

o No hoodies will be allowed to be worn on campus regardless of weather conditions 

 

Cleveland Elementary will remain a uniform school during 

the upcoming school year. Students are expected to wear 

polos, house t-shirts, or spirit shirts with khaki or navy-blue 

bottoms. 

Families can choose to purchase polos that match their 

child’s house colors. First, through fifth grade, students will 

remain in the same house as last year. Kindergarten 

students will be assigned a house color at registration.  

 


